Angela Budde

From:

Cheri Smith

Sent:

Tuesday, November 15, 2016 10:52 AM

To:

Angela Budde

Subject:

FW: TIGER placement

For the agenda.

Cheri

From: Helen Harrison [mailto:hh@harrison-gallery.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 15, 2016 10:51 AM

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; lcarey@cityofkeyest-fl.gov

Subject: TIGER placement

Cheri and Lisette,

Would you please place this on the agenda for public comment for tonight's meeting.

Nice touching base again and thanks for your help.

Helen

Dear Mayor and Commissioners,

I wish to express my view on the Tiger placement. I hope you respect the AIPP recommendation that it does not belong on White and United now that the building has become the new City Hall. The renovation looks good and I look forward seeing the interior.

I must say when the issue first came up I liked the idea of keeping the Tiger on the corner of United and White as I guess, I was just used to it. Both of my boys attended Glynn Archer and living on White Street, maybe I was not ready for a change.

George Carey and I were good friends. I showed some of his small sculpture in my gallery. I feel George would "get it, "accept it" and actually understand it being relocated to the school. My suggestion is for it to be where the KIDS are. It is a mascot.

If any of George's works should be acknowledged at City Hall it would be his excellent paintings of the streets, homes and trees of Key West.

George was truly a talented artist and great person.

Thank you for listening.

Helen

Helen Harrison, Director Harrison Gallery 825 White St. Key West, FL 33040 305-294-0609

hh@harrison-gallery.com www.harrison-gallery.com www.facebook.com/harrisongallery